
THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU 
 

I’d like to say a huge THANK YOU to all the families, relatives, friends, school staff and 
parent council members who donated gifts and prizes and helped to organise the 2012 
Christmas raffle. We had so many fantastic items and ideas that we were able to produce 
a great hamper, had lots of other prizes and had a tray of goodies to sell during the 
interval. The lucky winner of the huge hamper was P.6 pupil, Lewis Burns! Hooray!!  
 
We managed to raise our highest ever raffle total - a whopping £320 (before deducting 
any of the small costs). I think you’ll all agree that is a brilliant amount for such a small 
school!! 
 
Let’s not forget another THANK YOU to all the staff and pupils (and some creative 
parents) at Newbigging School and Nursery for the wonderful Christmas show this year. 
What a troop of talented musicians, lovely singers, awesome actors and budding 
playwrights we have at our school!! Well done everyone!! 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR  
From Kathryn - on behalf of the Newbigging Primary Parent Council 

 


